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November 8,2000 

Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director 
Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

n 
Steel Hector F. Davis LLP 

215 South Monroe, Suite 601 

Tallahassee, Florida 32301 -1804 
850.222.2300 
850.222.8410 Fax 

Matthew M. Childs, P.A. 

RE: Docket No. 0005 18-E1 
Revised Depreciation Rates For 
Sanford Site 

DearMs. Bay6: 

FPL respectfully withdraws its request for approval of revised depreciation rates and capital 
recovery schedule for its Sanford Site which is currently pending in this docket. 

FPL, by letter dated April 28,2000, submitted its depreciation study for the Sanford Site with 
plant and reserve balances at December 3 1,1999, and request that new depreciation rates and capital 
recovery schedule be effective. 

FPL at this time has determined that its request in this docket is not permitted at this time 
because the Stipulation and settlement approved in Docket No. 990067-E1 by Commisison Order 
NO. PSC-99-0519-AS-EI. 
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Therefore, FPL withdraws its request with respect to the Sanford Site depreciation rates and 
capital recovery schedule. 

Respectfully submitted, 

MMC/eg 

cc: Patricia S. Lee, FPSC 
W. G. Walker, I11 
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